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Wa 1 ter Eugene B le,rins, M.. D. 
Eastern State Hospital 
Vinita, Oklahoma 74301 

Dear Doctor Blevins: 

October 31, 1967 
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As of December 7, 1967, your probation~ary period will be at an end and you will 
be eligible to apply for a narcotic permit. Should you feel it desirable and 
needful to have such a permit, we suggest that you study the laws relative to 
the handling of these drugs very carefully so that you will not again become 
suspect. lle are enclosing a copy of the Medical Laws of Oklahoma for 1966 and 
call your particular attention to the Uniform Narcotic Drug Act which will be 
found beginning on Page 37. We are also enclosing a pamphlet issued by the 
Treasury Depart:Illent, Bureau of Narcotics, in Washington, D.C., which we believe 
will be helpful, also. 

If you feel you need a narcotic permit, you should contact the Director of In• 
ternal Revenue for forms. 

If you have any queations or we may assist you at any time, please let us know. 

Very truly yours 

(MRS • ) L. HAIDEK 
Executive Secretary 

LH/br 
Encls. 

cc: Hr. Ted Hagstrom, Narcotic 
Enforcement Division 


